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August 13th, 2025 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families of the St. Joseph Catholic School Community, 

I hope this message finds you and your families well. As we embark on a new school year, I am honored and 
excited to introduce myself as the new principal of St. Joseph Catholic School. 

Many of you know me from my years as a teacher within our school community, having taught fifth grade and 
Middle School. It has been one of the greatest blessings of my professional life to teach and grow alongside 
your children. Now, as I step into this new role, I do so with deep gratitude, a servant’s heart, and an 
unwavering commitment to the mission of Catholic education. 

This year, our school-wide theme is: “We Are One.”  It is a simple but powerful reminder that we are united—
one body in Christ, one school family, one community walking together in faith, learning, and love. 

We Are One in our shared commitment to nurturing the minds and hearts of every student. 
We Are One in our belief that Christ is at the center of all we do. 
We Are One in our dedication to creating a safe, joyful, and enriching environment where each child is known, 
valued, and loved. 

I look forward to working closely with our devoted faculty and staff, our parish community, and, most 
importantly, with you—the parents and guardians who are the first and most important teachers in your 
children's lives. Together, we will continue to build on the strong foundation that makes St. Joseph Catholic 
School such a special place. 

As we move forward, I invite you to be active participants in the life of our school. Your voice matters, your 
presence matters, and your support makes all the difference. 

Let us keep one another in prayer as we begin this journey together. I am confident that, guided by faith and 
strengthened by unity, this will be a year of growth, joy, and abundant blessings. 

I look forward to a great year! 

Bryanna Van Vreede 
Principal 
vanvreedeb@stjosephschooltosa.com 
414-771-5577 ext. 120 
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